
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

END OF TERM ONE NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2025 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and 

Friends, 

As Term One comes to an end, we take a 

moment to appreciate the wonderful 

journey we’ve had with our children. It 

has been a term filled with learning, 

growth, and fun. We are grateful for your 

continued support and collaboration in 

ensuring the success of our young 

learners. 

What We Saw 

Throughout the term, we witnessed 

remarkable progress in our children’s 

confidence, social skills, and learning 

abilities. From the first day of school, we 

have seen them grow into more curious, 

expressive, and independent learners. 

Their enthusiasm for learning and 

participation in various activities has 

been truly inspiring. 

Nutrition Week (15th - 19th January 2025) 

We kicked off the term by emphasizing the importance of healthy 

eating. Students engaged in interactive discussions and activities 

focused on balanced diets, nutritious meals, and the benefits of proper 

hydration. Our little learners enjoyed preparing simple fruit salads, 

which was both educational and fun. 

 
SAVING BRAINS 

EARLY START ECD 
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Term One Highlights 

Wildlife Awareness Week (5th - 9th February 

2025) 

This week was dedicated to teaching children about 

Kenya’s rich biodiversity and the importance of 

conservation. Students participated in storytelling, 

drawing activities, and interactive sessions on protecting 

wildlife and nature. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day (14th March 2025) 

A thrilling and energetic day filled with 

various sporting events, including running 

races, sack races, tyre racing, and walking 

competitions. The children demonstrated 

teamwork, perseverance, and enthusiasm. 

Congratulations to all our young athletes 

for their participation and achievements! 

Talent Showcase (28th March 

2025) 

Our students amazed us with their 

creativity and confidence in poetry, 

drama, music, and dance. This event 

provided an excellent platform for 

them to express their talents and build 

self-confidence. We look forward to 

nurturing these budding talents in the 

coming terms. 

Looking Ahead 

As we look forward to Term Two, we anticipate more learning opportunities, exciting activities, and developmental 

milestones for our children. We encourage parents to continue supporting learning at home through storytelling, play-

based learning, and positive reinforcement. 

School Reopening Date: Term Two begins on Monday, 28th April, 2025. We look forward to welcoming our learners 

back refreshed and ready for another exciting term!  

Thank you for being part of our school family. Wishing you and your children a restful and enjoyable holiday! 

Best Regards, 

School Administration 

World Health Day (7th March 2025) 

To mark World Health Day, we conducted various activities aimed at promoting 

hygiene, fitness, and general well-being. Highlights included: 

1.Teachers led students on a morning walk to encourage physical activity. 

2.Children practiced thorough handwashing before breakfast, reinforcing the 

importance of hygiene. 

3.A dental hygiene session demonstrated proper tooth-brushing techniques. 

4.Students learned how to wash and dry their handkerchiefs as part of personal 

cleanliness. 

Thank you to all teachers and parents for making this day impactful! 


